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To members of the King Philip School Community,

It is bittersweet to announce that King Philip Regional High School Principal Dr. Lisa Mobley will be leaving the 
district at the end of the year to accept a new position with the Advanced Math and Science Public Charter 
School District. Her last day in the district will be June 30, 2023.

Dr. Mobley has been a steadfast member of our school community for the past 15 years. In that time, she has 
worked to develop programs that support our students who experience academic and social-emotional 
obstacles while simultaneously working to develop and expand programs that have increased rigor and 
challenge for our students.

She assisted in the development of our STEPs program, worked to establish a robust general education 
academic support program, organized our peer tutoring program, and more recently implemented our student 
teaching internship program. Under her leadership, the high school has almost doubled its offerings of 
Advanced Placement courses, created higher education partnerships and began its Early College Program, 
developed the KPHS Honors Academy and more.

She has worked tirelessly to continue to grow and further professionalize our high school and can be credited 
for the high standard at which our high school is regarded. As a result of her work alongside other members of 
the district, colleges and universities recognize the value of a KP education, and our students have consistently 
risen to the top of the admissions pile, which has increased their chances of admission to their top-choice 
school.

Her departure from the district is a great loss, however, we are extremely grateful for the many years Dr. 
Mobley has dedicated to our district, staff and students. She has truly been an instrumental member of our 
district, and I ask that you join me in congratulating and wishing her all the best in her future endeavors at the 
Advanced Math and Science Public Charter School District.

Sincerely,

Paul A. Zinni, C.A.G.S.
Superintendent of Schools


